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February 24, 2024 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO  : Chief Secretary 
   All Ministerial Secretaries 
   All Agency Heads 
   General Public 
 
From  : The Public Service Commission 
 
Subject : Public- Holiday- Nuclear Victims Remembrance Day 
 

In accordance with Public Law 1995-134, Nuclear Victims Remembrance Day has been  
designated as a Public Holiday. Since this year’s Nuclear Victims Remembrance Day falls on 
Saturday, March 1st, 2025, this day will be observed as national holiday on Friday, February 
28th, 2025 throughout the Republic. Therefore, all government offices will be closed during this 
day. 
 
Ministries and Agencies, however, responsible in ensuring essential public services are not 
affected will remain open. Employees who are required to report to work on this day must 
report to work. 
 
On behalf of the Government, the Public Service Commission extends its wishes to everyone as 
we remember and commemorate our fellow citizens that were affected during the Nuclear 
Testing Era. Kommool! 
 
 
 
 
 
Copies to:      President & Members of the Cabinet 
                        Speaker & Members of the Nitijela 
                        Chairman & Members of the Council of Irooj 
                        Chief Justice, High Court & The Judiciary 
                        Deans & Member of the Diplomatic Corps 
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